
Dear Parents  

Welcome to week 8. We are nearing the end of term 3 with the 

understanding that we still have so much to do especially over the 

next two weeks. Please ensure that you read the newsletter for the 

update of happenings in the school. The newsletter is always 

attached to the school App and also on the school’s web page. 

On Tuesday the 25th September, our Year 6 Spring Fair will be 

happening. The whole school is involved on this day to help raise 

funds for the year 6 Farewell. There will be many activities on 

throughout the day, including rides which will be operating until 4pm. 

Permission is required for students who are staying at school after 

the bell. Parents and community members are invited to participate. 

A big thank you to the year 6 teachers for their efforts in putting the 

carnival together. Also, on this day, parents will have the opportunity 

to visit the hall, which will be open until 4.00pm, for you to view our 

25th Anniversary display . 

A huge reminder to all parents that we will be celebrating our        

25th Anniversary on Wednesday the 26th September. At the morning 

assembly we will be having a cake cutting ceremony, and once the 

children are back in their classes, they will be receiving their own 

personal cup cake for recess. All parents will be invited to the hall for 

an opportunity of viewing the history of the school and having a cup 

of tea or coffee and a slice of cake. We welcome parents and the 

community to our special celebrations.  

Our year 5 campers will be arriving back this afternoon from their 

three day camp. I can honestly say that they had an amazing time 

and represented the school with pride. I thank the teachers for their 

amazing efforts for the three days. I look forward to the stories that 

will be told. Thanks to the parents for allowing your child to have an 

experience of a lifetime. 

Next week a large number of our students will be participating in the 

Western Liverpool Performing Arts Festival. Our students will 

perform in dance and choir across various nights giving the audience  

a wonderful experience.  Another event that involves our amazing 

teachers going beyond and above  their duty. Congratulations to all 

of our students who form part of this years festival 

A lot of things happening during the next two weeks and we look 

forward to seeing you here at the school in support. 

Have a great week!! 

 

Daryl McKay 

Principal  
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Coming events for Term 3 & 4 

Date Events 

14th September GVPSSA Season 3 Starts 

18th- 20th  

September 

Performing Arts Festival at  Marconi 

Club 

24th September Year 3 Excursion to Science Space 

in Wollongong 

25th September Spring Fair 

26th September  25th Anniversary Celebration 

28th September  Last Day Term 3  

15th October  Term 4 Starts whole School  

16th October  Kids to Kindy Starts  

22nd-24th October Year 6 Canberra Camp 

23rd October Kids to Kindy 

  

Kindergarten Enrolments 2019 

We are still taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2019. A 

child is eligible to begin school in 2019, if they are      

turning 5 by 31st July 2019.  

Enrolment times are strictly between the hours of 

9.30am and 2.00pm Monday - Friday. 

Please ensure that you bring in the appropriate           

paperwork with you when enrolling. The basic paperwork     

required is: 

 Original Birth Certificate 

 Immunisation History Statement  

 Proof of Address (Council rate notice, Water or     

Electricity account, Rental agreement) 

If both parents of the child are born overseas you will 

need to provide an Australian Passport of the child or 

proof of Australian Citizenship of at least one parent (the 

parent must have become an Australian 

Citizen before the child was born) or provide Visa       

confirming residency.  

These documents are necessary for the enrolment     

process to proceed. (If you are unable to attend the    

office within  these hours, or provide the required        

documentation, please contact the office to make 

alternative arrangements). 

We look forward to seeing you and welcoming you, and 

our new students to our school.  
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25th Anniversary  

Just a reminder about our 25th Anniversary Celebrations which is     

happening on Wednesday 26th September. Please come along and join 

Mr McKay, and our School Leaders as they cut the specially made cake 

to commemorate this milestone. Parents, Grandparents and Caregivers 

are then invited to morning tea in the hall where they are able to look at 

children’s artwork, photos from the school’s history and speak to some 

of the  current staff.   

Anniversary Bricks  

We are still selling the Anniversary Bricks. This is a lasting 

memory of your time at Bonnyrigg Heights Primary School. 

Families, Teachers past and present are able to purchase a 

brick face at a cost of $25.00 each. The order forms can be 

collected from the front office, and are also available on the 

school website. The engraved bricks will then be displayed on 

the wall of the Administration building later in the year. All 

orders need to be in by Friday 30th November 2018. 

 

Spring Fair 

Just a reminder the last day to purchase 

wristbands tickets for our Spring Fair is next 

Friday 21st September.  

 

2nd Hand Uniform 

This Friday 14th September the P&C will be 

holding a 2nd Hand Uniform sale.  

Where: Outside the Library 

Time: 8.15am - 9.15am 

Cost: All items $5.00 
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